
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison March Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for March.   
  
  

1. The IASB Advocacy Ambassadors program has launched and currently has 69 
members learning how to best advocate for public schools in Illinois. The group 
meets for discussions and training once a month. The application form can be found 
here. 
 

2. The 2024 Call for Resolutions will be emailed to all board members in early April. If 
your board has an idea for a new Resolution or an amendment to a current Position 
Statement, please make sure to discuss it at a meeting and submit the form prior to the 
June 26 deadline. Resolutions that are duplicative of a current Position Statement will 
be denied so be sure to read through the current Position Statements before 
submitting.  
 

3. Division Meetings are underway and run into April. The schedule and descriptions of 
the evenings can be found here.  

 
4. The application for School Board Governance Recognition will be available online 

starting March 1.  The deadline for submissions is July 1.  More information can be 
found here.  
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